
February 2023 

Year R 

Our Year R children have been looking after a mystery egg this half term. The children 

guessed that it might belong to a dinosaur. Yesterday our Year R children had a big 

surprise. They arrived in school to find that the egg had hatched! They then discovered 

video footage of a real dinosaur walking around in Year R! They have enjoyed being 

dinosaur explorers this half term and have even made their own fossils. 

 

                  

 

 

                                


